Republic of the Philippines

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES
Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City

Tel. No. 929-66-26

i

MEMORANDUM

FOR/TO : All Undersecretaries
All Assistant Secretaries
All Service Directors
All Bureau Directors

FROM : The Assistant Secretary
Administration, Human Resources and Legislative Affairs

SUBJECT ONLINE SEMINAR ON OZONE LAYER PROTECTION AND
THE SIGNIFICANT ROLE OF THE PHILIPPINES IN THE
MONTREAL PROTOCOL

This pertains to the memorandum of the Environmental Management Bureau (EMB)
inviting DENR employees to attend a virtual seminar on Ozone Layer Protection and the
Significant Role of the Philippines in the Montreal Protocol on 28 September — 02 October
2020, 9:00 AM — 12:00 NN, thru teleconference via Zoom Application. The seminar is in
relation to the celebration of the 35-Years of Ozone Layer Protection thru the Montreal
Protocol.

The virtual seminar aims to discuss the current status of the ozone layer, overview of
ozone science, and the significant role of the Philippines in implementing the Montreal
Project.

Related to this, please send names of your participants, using the attached format. The
Bureau and Service Directors, Assistant Secretaries and Undersecretaries are most welcome
to join. We will appreciate receiving the names of your respective participants not later than
September 15, 2020 thru hrds-tdd@denr.gov.ph. for the preparation of necessary documents.

For information and appropriate action.
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VIRTUAL SEMINAR

OZONE LAYER PROTECTION AND THESIGNIFICANT ROLE
OF THE PHILIPPINES IN THEMONTREAL PROTOCOL
28 September — 02 October, 2020, 9:00 AM — 12:00 NN
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